TNW: Chang in holding date of General Meeting of Shareholders
On 20/04/2018, Thai Nguyen Water Joint Stock Company announced the change in holding date of General Meeting of Shareholders as follows: 

Pursuant to document No.25/CV-ĐKKD dated April 19th 2018 of Business registration office of Thai Nguyen Department of Planning and Investment about renewal, changing holding date of annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2017
Pursuant to Announcement No.14/TB-HDQT dated April 17th 2018 of Board of director about inviting to attend annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2017
Board of Director of Thai Nguyen Water Joint Stock Company announce to the Shareholders about the change in holding date of General Meeting of Shareholders 2017 as follows:
1. Opening time: At 8 a.m., May 5th 2018 (changed from April 28th 2018 to May 5th 2018)
2. Confirmation of attendance: Due to the great number of Shareholders, Shareholders send confirmation of attendance to the organizers before 16:30 of April 27th 2018. If Shareholders cannot attend the meeting, Shareholders can authorize another person, the authorization must be in writing.
3. Other contents such as agendas, meeting documents, meeting confirmation forms and authorization to attend meetings remain unchanged, implemented in accordance with Announcement No.14/TB-HDQT dated April 17th 2018 of Board of Director about inviting to attend annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2017
